
“This is certainly not the end to fourth year we could have 

anticipated, but I am so incredibly proud to be a BUSM 

student. The ways that we have responded to the pandemic 

- from administration at BMC and BUSM to pre-clinical 

students at BUSM - is so reflective of what drew us here: to 

provide excellent care to the most marginalized of our 

community. There’s been a whirlwind of changes over a 

short period of time, but being able to participate in some of 

the student grassroots organizing around COVID19 has kept 

me busy during the uncertainty and I’m so grateful to be a 

part of this community!” 

Nina Gummadi, MD, (MED’20) 


